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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: New animation calls on MPs to support pharmacies; Learn about our strategy for the future; September price concessions notice.
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			A new animation is now available to help educate politicians on the indispensable role of community pharmacies and the challenges they face.
 
Developed by the team at Community Pharmacy England, this short video introduces the sector, emphasises key messages, and calls on MPs to advocate for the sustainability of pharmacies in their constituencies.

Resources have been prepared to support pharmacy owners to join in with promotion, as well as to encourage MPs to attend Community Pharmacy England’s Parliamentary drop-in event on Tuesday, 10th September.

The drop-in event will provide an opportunity for new MPs to learn about the sector, including the unsustainable pressures on community pharmacies. Members of Community Pharmacy England’s Committee and policy team, along with representatives from patient groups, will be in attendance to brief politicians.









		Read more and access resources to invite your local MPs to attend 
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			The Community Pharmacy England team outlined what lies ahead for community pharmacy and their strategy to improve the outlook in a series of regional roadshow events in July. If you weren’t able to attend one of these events, you can catch up by watching the recorded version.

In the recording, you'll hear about the important work the team has been doing on behalf of community pharmacies, including our efforts to influence and engage with the new Government. The presentation also covers the ongoing challenges facing the sector, our advocacy for increased funding, and how you can get involved to help secure a better future for community pharmacies.

Watch the recording







		




			No rolled over price concessions for September 2024
None of the price concessions granted in August 2024 are eligible to roll over to September 2024.

As usual, the Dispensing and Supply Team is preparing new applications for this month, gathering strong evidence to back these up. We will work with DHSC to make announcements as early as possible to aim to reduce uncertainty around reimbursement prices.

For more information on how the roll over process works and other recent price concession improvements, see our latest funding and reimbursement short video.
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